
 
 

 

 

18th July 2025 

 
 
Dear Year 11 and families, 
 
I have been so impressed with how the students have stepped up into Year 11 over the last 
weeks. Thank you for your efforts at home to support this transition. I hope the students are 
looking forward to a well-earned break. 
 
Looking ahead to a jam packed and exciting start to next year we have the Year 11 Summer 
Challenge and the Year 11 Kickstart Day 11.30-15:00 Tuesday 2nd September – both of 
which are mandatory for all Year 11s. Details of both are below.  
 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 
The bus services will be running for Year 11, 12 and 7 to get students into school for 11.30 and 
then picking them up at the normal time of 15:00 on Tuesday 2nd September. 
 
Thank you again for all your support this year and looking forward to an exciting start to the 
crucial 2025-26 academic year for our Year 11 students. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
David Fairclough – Leader of Key Stage 4  
 
 
 
 
 


